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Kiss the Dust
Immortal Kisses
The cost of saving his children is too high… Since learning that time travel is real, Remi de Sauveterre
has yearned to jump back two hundred years to revolutionary France to rescue his children the night they
died. Only, the odds of creating a time paradox which will destroy everyone’s future are huge. London
would give Remi his hearts’ desire if she only had the courage to attempt the dangerous jump back into
his past, for she loves him and knows that refusing him will push him away from her and Neven. Then she
and Neven come across an alternative world where their son does not exist and, suddenly, the idea of
risking everything to save their family seems worth it. Only, time travel always goes wrong… Reader
Advisory: This time travel ménage romance story features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes and sex
scenes, including anal sex and MM sexual play. Do not read this book if frank sexual language and sex
scenes offend you. The time-space continuum was restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This
book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss
Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 3.5: Kiss Across Time Box One 4.0: Kiss
Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 6.5: Kiss
Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1:
More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe
11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever The characters and events in this series
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are interconnected from book to book. Reading the books in order is strongly encouraged. [*Short stories
and novellas featuring the characters and situations in the Kiss Across Time series]. A Vampire Time
Travel Romance Novel ___ Praise for the Kiss Across Time series: Cooper-Posey's writing is always
brilliant. There's something fascinating and cerebral about a "Kiss Across Time" story that's more than
your usual fantasy-time-travel-story. Creative and Amazing! I really love how original Tracy manages to
be in a genre where everything seems to have been written. I loved reading this rich, complex and
interesting tapestry of interwoven lives and loves. GOLD! More compulsive reading for the Kiss Across
Time series! Cooper-Posey is a master storyteller, but how she manages to create these elaborate
interconnected storylines that flesh out character development is incredible. I haven’t read a book in
this series that I don’t like. Starts out with a bang! Couldn't put it down. It's a whole lot of fun.

The Spy's Kiss
What interests me? The mysterious character and many faces of living things and how it is possible to
philosophize about them in a simple way in the form of poetry. I write like a painter. I am an
impressionist creating poetic pictures that suggest that the visual culminates in emotion, and the
impressions of my emotional surroundings are poured like liquid over the pages of my poetry. Eclectic in
style, the “bones” of my poetry are shaped by an awareness of the interaction of trees, birds and
flowers. I am in love with their quiet power and I cannot imagine life without them. The moon, the
willow, the sea, and even the hidden violet have been my partners, and have dictated what I should
write. I believe that while the bedrocks of nature are ever bearing, they remain as mysterious as the
hidden springs of human desire that lead us all to listen for the sound of a certain step behind the
garden wall. Poetry and art bathe in the same light, and while the artist uses brush strokes, there is a
common language between artist and writer. The expressions of the artist on canvas have always been
inspirational to me. But the written page is my real obsession.

More Time Kissed Moments
New York Times and USA Today bestselling author Jane DeLeon brings you the sixth book in the New York
Times bestselling Ghost-in-Law series. Jadyn St. James hopes that the two-week quiet period in Mudbug
means things in the small bayou town were back to normal…whatever that is. But when a fisherman finds a
sunken shrimp boat, and the boat captain is missing, Jadyn wonders if the damage to the boat was caused
by a storm, or if something far more nefarious happened. Colt Bertrand has been fighting his attraction
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to the sexy game warden since he first laid eyes on her. Once more, their jobs have forced them
together, but when a stalker sets his sights on Jadyn, Colt’s emotions launch into overdrive. Can he
protect the bayou beauty and also protect his heart? Chaos in Mudbug is a humorous mystery and
contemporary romance set in the bayous of southern Louisiana. It is the sixth book in the New York Times
bestselling Ghost-in-Law series. Chaos in Mudbug has a cozy mystery feel and features a strong heroine,
a sexy hero, and a ghost unlike any you’ve ever heard of. It appeals to fans of light paranormal,
paranormal romance, cozy mysteries, romantic comedy, and also to fans of the Stephanie Plum series by
Janet Evanovich. "Southern wit at its best!" - NYT Bestselling author Gemma Halliday "Sinfully funny!" NYT Bestselling author CC Hunter/Christie Craig “DeLeon is excellent at weaving comedy, suspense and
spicy romance into one compelling story.” – RT Book Reviews “I don’t know where she comes up with this
funny stuff, but I can’t wait to read the next book…” – Night Owl Reviews “Jana DeLeon has a breezy
style with enough of a comic touch to leave you smiling.” – The Romance Reader “Son of a gun, we’re
having fun in the bayou!” – Fresh Fiction “The quirky characters keep the action moving…” – Barbara Vey,
Publisher’s Weekly Blogger To learn more about Jana and her books visit her at: http://janadeleon.com
http://facebook.com/janadeleonauthor

Kiss of the Vampire
Time travel is not for the weak of heart. Alexander Karim, long-time friend of Brody, Veris and Taylor,
has been questioning everything; his purpose in life and his identity as a vampire and a doctor. Even
his long time pursuit of the lovely but reluctant police lieutenant Sydney Stevens is on shaky ground.
Life tosses him a curve ball when Alex learns that Brody’s trial lawyer, Rayner De Leon, the youngest
appeal court judge in the state, is attracted to Alex. Rayner is a vampire, Rafael, who has known Brody
and Veris since the fifth century. Alex warily allows Rafael to seduce him, and the affair has
surprising results for both of them. But then a deliberate hit and run tosses Sydney back into Alex’s
life and this time, her defenses are down and she is vulnerable. But there are unanswered questions
surrounding Sydney. Who tried to kill her? And why is she insisting that Alex was there, when he doesn’t
remember it that way? When a kiss sends Alex and Sydney back to Alex’s beloved desert, and he realizes
that Taylor is not the only one who can time travel, the questions pile up like gunpowder. The flint
that strikes the spark is Sydney’s past, which is exposed when Rafael reaches through time and uncovers
her dangerous secret. The explosion that follows is both deadly and tragic, reaching out to touch
everyone’s lives. Reader Advisory: This time travel novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes,
and explicit sex scenes. Do not read this book if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space
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continuum was restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across
Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed
Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra
Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across
Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss
Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever [*Time Kissed Moments
are short stories, novellas and collections featuring the characters and situations featured in the Kiss
Across Time series.] The series has ongoing storylines and characters. Reading the books in order is
recommended. A Vampire Time Travel Romance ___ Praise for Kiss Across Deserts: I loved learning more
about Alexander and especially loved watching him struggle with his relationship between Sydney and
Rafe. I love Tracy's writing style and the vampire/time-travel always draws me in to the point of
neglect for everything else around me. I always wanted Alex to have his own story and now he has. The
ending is pure drama with passionately poignant heat and touches of wonder that is absolutely fantastic.
I was so excited when I heard Alexander was getting his own book and it didn't disappoint. I've had a
crush on him since he was first introduced. Flat out, Tracy Cooper-Posey writes some SEX-AY men.
Alexander and Rafael get high HIGH marks for sheer smolderability.

Kiss Across Time Box Two
Kiss the Dust by Elizabeth Laird is an unforgettable, award-winning novel of conflict, persecution and
the hardships faced by refugees. Tara is an ordinary teenager. Although her country, Kurdistan, is
caught up in a war, the fighting seems far away. It hasn't really touched her. Until now. The secret
police are closing in. Tara and her family must flee to the mountains with only the few things they can
carry. It is a hard and dangerous journey - but their struggles have only just begun. Will anywhere feel
like home again?

Kiss of Darkness
Zoe is wary when, in the dead of night, the beautiful yet frightening Simon comes to her house. Simon
seems to understand the pain of loneliness and death and Zoe's brooding thoughts of her dying mother.
Simon is one of the undead, a vampire, seeking revenge for the gruesome death of his mother three
hundred years before. Does Simon dare ask Zoe to help free him from this lifeless chase and its
insufferable loneliness? From the Paperback edition.
Page 4/23

Read Free Kiss Across Chaos Kiss Across Time Book 10
Kiss Across Kingdoms
From the best-selling author, David Jay Brown comes a spell-binding journey into madness, more hellishly
horrifying than your worst nightmares, yet more deliciously satisfying than your wildest dreams, David
Jay Brown's science-fantasy thriller promises to completely splatter your brain, and thoroughly melt
your mind. Join us for an unprecedented global transformation, as twisted aliens from a distant star
system unleash an unstoppable, incurable, hallucinogenic virus onto an unsuspecting, schizophrenic world
-- offering its inhabitants a final chance for eternal salvation and everlasting life. All it takes is
one little kiss

Target for a Kiss
A spy for the British is sent to pick the brains of a beautiful, thoroughly amnesiac French scientist
lying in a Paris hospital and finds himself torn between his country and the woman who trusts him with
her life. Original.

A Kiss to Remember
A special story marking a moment in history…lest we forget. On the one hundredth anniversary of
Armistice Day, Jesse Hall, United States Marine and unsung hero, finds herself among a group of timetraveling vampires. She has been directed there by a century-old letter from her great-grandfather,
instructing her to introduce herself with the phrase: “I’m not wearing a red shirt.” So begins a dash
through time to save a man in the very last minutes of the Great War, which in turn will save eight
million other lives… This novelette is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0:
Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 3.5: Kiss
Across Time Box One 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0:
Kiss Across Seas 6.5: Kiss Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0:
Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos
11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever The
characters and events in this series are interconnected from book to book. Reading the books in order is
strongly encouraged. [*Short stories and novellas featuring the characters and situations in the Kiss
Across Time series]. A Time Travel Vampire Romance Novelette ___ Praise for Time and Remembrance: The
detail makes you wonder if Ms. Cooper-Posey isn’t actually a time traveler. A lovely little book in a
Page 5/23

Read Free Kiss Across Chaos Kiss Across Time Book 10
great series. Though this is a novella, Cooper-Posey still packs in a whale of a story. You can't go
wrong with Cooper-Posey - she is an amazing storyteller who develops her characters carefully and yet
lovingly. Every story she tells is an engrossing one - and she makes you wish time-travel was indeed a
real thing. If you love time travel and haven’t read this series you should start today. Tracy makes you
believe in time travel (and vampires) and brings the past to life like no other. As always Tracy
astounds me with how she makes the history in her story come to life. My students often muse how much
easier it would be to learn about history if they could just go back to that time period for a little
while. Cooper-Posey does just that with this installment of this series. It's a beautifully written
novella. This book brought me to tears. The true measure of a well written story are the emotions an
author is able to wring from a reader. Loaded with familiar characters, a powerful plot pulls you into
this story set at the end of World War I and just won't let you go. It's a short read made all the more
moving for its brevity. I loved it. Wow, just wow. I cried, I laughed and fell in love all over again
with these characters. This book made me cry when I read it - not something I normally do with this
series. It was so heartfelt, I couldn't help it.

The Silver Kiss
Passion's Kiss
The final mystery starring Sammy Keyes: “the most winning junior detective ever in teen lit. (Take that,
Nancy Drew!)” —Midwest Children’s Book Review Sammy doesn’t go looking for trouble, but she seems to
find it everywhere. She’s forever sniffing out clues and chasing down bad guys—and driving her friends a
little nuts. She’s gone up against thieves and counterfeiters and gangsters and blackmailers and
murderers, and always stayed one step ahead. Until now. Last night, one of the bad guys caught up. Last
night, someone followed Sammy up the fire escape and pushed her from the third story. Now she’s in the
hospital, out cold. And her friends are left with the questions Sammy’s always been so good at
answering: Why? How? But most of all . . . WHO? In this emotional conclusion to her beloved long-running
series, Wendelin Van Draanen shows just how many lives one nosy girl can touch and pays tribute to a
life well sleuthed. Praise for Sammy Keyes: “If Kinsey Millhone ever hires a junior partner, Sammy Keyes
will be the first candidate on the list. She’s feisty, fearless, and funny. A top-notch investigator!”
—Sue Grafton “Sammy’s brave, resourceful, observant and a loyal friend, but this girl sleuth is no wellmannered Nancy Drew. She’s endearingly hot-tempered, nosy, and not always obedient—in short, she’s
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someone I want to read about again.” —Margaret Maron

Sammy Keyes and the Kiss Goodbye
Critically acclaimed author Greg Johnson delves deeply into the complex and irrevocable ties of family
life in this new novel. An unexpected phone call from her estranged brother, Thom, wrenches Abby Sandler
away from her staid life as a teacher in Philadelphia and unofficial companion to their widowed mother
and sends her back to Atlanta where they both grew up and Thom still lives. She finds Thom, newly
diagnosed as HIV-positive, grappling with the loss of his lover and is, herself, plunged into a
passionate love affair. A compelling and poignant look at family life.

Kiss the Lines
The next four fabulous stories in the time travel paranormal romance series! New friends and
relationships expand time travel for Brody, Veris and Taylor. Meet Alexander, Rafe and Sydney and share
their adventures across the timescape—while old enemies and time itself threatens the friends at every
turn. Kiss Across Deserts Time travel is not for the weak of heart. When a kiss sends Alex and Sydney
back to Alex’s beloved desert, and he realizes that Taylor is not the only one who can time travel, the
questions pile up like gunpowder. The flint that strikes the spark is Sydney’s past, which is exposed
when Rafael reaches through time and uncovers her dangerous secret. Kiss Across Kingdoms They must go
back in time because history says they already have. A secret cipher inside an ancient seal insists Rafe
and Sydney travel back through time to Powys, the most powerful kingdom of old Wales, but when they jump
back they are separated. Rafe finds himself in Powys, scribe to the king. Sydney is in the land of the
Lady of Mercia, alone in a time she doesn’t know. The two must find a way back to each other across the
warring kingdoms, while Alex tries desperately to help them, from eleven centuries into the future… Time
And Tyra Again* One hundred years ago, a meeting was arranged that would alter the course of history. In
1191 at the Siege of Acre, Alexander Karim helped Brody Gallagher escape death by immolation. When Alex
arrives in York, England, one hundred years later for their appointed meeting, he sees instead someone
from his human life—Tyra of Norwich, who died two hundred years ago. Kiss Across Seas History doesn’t
always repeat. Sometimes, it destroys. To protect everyone she loves from the threats of their greatest
enemy, Sydney flings herself back in time to eleventh century Egypt, where she meets a very human
Alexander. Her arrival causes the death of the knight who would have drawn Alex to Jerusalem, and
destroys a chain of events that ends with Sydney, Rafe and Alex meeting in the twenty-first century.
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Time travel has always been an interesting concept, but Cooper-Posey takes it to another level because
her stories arc over an entire series - and over several centuries. I LOVE IT!!! – Reader Review. Reader
Advisory: This paranormal time travel box set features super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and explicit sex
scenes. Do not read this series if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space continuum was
restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal
time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss
Across Chains 3.5: Kiss Across Time Box One 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time
And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 6.5: Kiss Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time
and Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0:
Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across
Forever [*Time Kissed Moments are short stories, novellas and collections featuring the characters and
situations featured in the Kiss Across Time series.] The series has ongoing storylines and characters.
Reading the books in order is recommended. A Time Travel Vampire Romance Boxed Set

Betrayed by His Kiss
In the instant New York Times bestseller that started the Dark Elements series, one kiss is enough to
kill Layla just wants to fit in at school and go on a date with Zayne, whom she's crushed on since
forever. Trouble is, Zayne treats Layla like a sister—and Layla is a half demon, half gargoyle with
abilities no one else possesses. And even though Zayne is a Warden, part of the race of gargoyles tasked
with keeping humanity safe, Layla's kiss will kill anything with a soul—including him. Then she meets
Roth—a demon who claims to know her secrets. Though Layla knows she should stay away, it's tough when
that whole no-kissing thing isn't an issue. Trusting Roth could ruin her chances with Zayne, but as
Layla discovers she's the reason for a violent demon uprising, kissing the enemy suddenly pales in
comparison to the looming end of the world. "Armentrout works her magic with swoon-worthy guys and a
twist you never see coming."—#1 New York Times bestselling author Abbi Glines "Armentrout is a major
talent I just can't stop reading!"—New York Times bestselling author Gena Showalter The Dark Elements
Series: Bitter Sweet Love (ebook-only prequel) White Hot Kiss Stone Cold Touch Every Last Breath

Kiss Across Seas
If you can’t get enough of Brody, Veris and Alexander… These three vampires are thousands of years old,
yet getting them to open up about their past lives takes just the right combination of events. An
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evening sitting around talking provides stories and flashes of insight, and a very special moment in all
their lives. By reader request, find out what happened to Andy, Taylor’s former next door neighbor, the
aftermath of the events in Kiss Across Swords, and a rare story from Alexander, who has the tables
turned on him. A volume of short stories, snippets, and a conversation that wanders through time. Reader
Advisory: This time travel ménage romance anthology features at least two super-hot alpha vampire
heroes, multiple sex scenes, including anal sex, MM sexual play, and MMF sex. Do not read this book if
frank sexual language and sex scenes offend you. The time-space continuum was restored to order at the
end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0:
Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 4.0: Kiss
Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 7.0: Kiss
Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0:
Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed
Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever [*Time Kissed Moments are short stories, novellas and collections
featuring the characters and situations featured in the Kiss Across Time series.] The series has ongoing
storylines and characters. Reading the books in order is recommended. A Vampire Time Travel Romance
Collection ___ OH MY ! What an engrossing read. I really loved the way time travel was woven into the
story. Tracy's descriptions are so vivid YOU ARE THERE. “Not all over the Craftsman chair”.too funny!
The tales were short but so satisfying, it was wonderful to catch up with some old friends from previous
books, to see what happened to them or how their histories intertwined with Veris and Brody. The text
message chapter had me laughing so hard. I loved it!!!! Tracy continues to write such passionate love
scenes involving Veris and Brody and she has a WOW scene in this book! This reminds me of watching “outtakes” after an animated movie. You know they were written special, but they add a lot of depth to the
characters and provide some back story. If you enjoy history you will especially enjoy these glimpses
into the past (or was that the future?). I am an unabashed Tracy Cooper-Posey fan but this has to be my
favorite series.

Chaos in Mudbug
A new omnibus edition containing the third and fourth novels from the Patterns of Chaos series Palaton,
a Choyan pilot, and Rand, a young human, find themselves the targets of various factions hoping to seize
control of Cho, as Palaton must reclaim his unique powers in order to save himself, Rand, and the world
of Cho. Original.
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Labyrinth of Chaos
First Frost I am Gwen Frost, and I have a Gypsy gift. It's called psychometry – that's a fancy way of
saying that I see images in my head and get flashes of other people's memories off almost everything I
touch, even guys. My gift makes me kind of nosy. Okay, okay, maybe a lot nosy--to the point of obsession
sometimes. I want to know everything about everyone around me. But even I don't want to know the secrets
my friend Paige is hiding or the terrible loss that will send me to a new school – Mythos Academy, where
the teachers aren't preparing us for the SATs, but to battle Reapers of Chaos. Now I have no friends and
no idea how my gift fits in with all these warrior whiz kids. The only thing I do know is that my life
is never, ever going to be the same. . . Touch of Frost My name is Gwen Frost, and I go to Mythos
Academy -- a school of myths, magic and warrior whiz kids, where even the lowliest geek knows how to
chop off somebody's head with a sword and Logan Quinn, the hottest Spartan guy in school, also happens
to be the deadliest. But lately, things have been weird, even for Mythos. First, mean girl Jasmine
Ashton was murdered in the Library of Antiquities. Then, someone stole the Bowl of Tears, a magical
artifact that can be used to bring about the second Chaos War. You know, death, destruction and lots of
other bad, bad things. Freaky stuff like this goes on all the time at Mythos, but I'm determined to find
out who killed Jasmine and why – especially since I should have been the one who died Kiss of Frost
Logan Quinn was trying to kill me. My Spartan classmate relentlessly pursued me, swinging his sword at
me over and over again, the shining silver blade inching closer to my throat every time. A smile tugged
up his lips, and his ice-blue eyes practially glowed with the thrill of battle. . . I'm Gwen Frost, a
second-year warrior-in-training at Mythos Academy, and I have no idea how I'm going to survive the rest
of the semester. One day, I'm getting schooled in swordplay by the guy who broke my heart--the drop-dead
gorgeous Logan who slays me every time. Then, an invisible archer in the Library of Antiquities decides
to use me for target practice. And now, I find out that someone at the academy is really a Reaper bad
guy who wants me dead. I'm afraid if I don't learn how to live by the sword--with Logan's help--I just
might die by the sword. . . Dark Frost I've seen so many freaky things since I started attending Mythos
Academy last fall. I know I'm supposed to be a fearless warrior, but most of the time, I feel like I'm
just waiting for the next Bad, Bad Thing to happen. Like someone trying to kill me--again. Everyone at
Mythos Academy knows me as Gwen Frost, the Gypsy girl who uses her psychometry magic to find lost
objects--and who just may be dating Logan Quinn, the hottest guy in school. But I'm also the girl the
Reapers of Chaos want dead in the worst way. The Reapers are the baddest of the bad, the people who
murdered my mom. So why do they have it in for me? It turns out my mom hid a powerful artifact called
the Helheim Dagger before she died. Now, the Reapers will do anything to get it back. They think I know
Page 10/23

Read Free Kiss Across Chaos Kiss Across Time Book 10
where the dagger is hidden, but this is one thing I can't use my magic to find. All I do know is that
the Reapers are coming for me--and I'm in for the fight of my life.

Sticky Kisses
She is an honorary daughter, he is an absent son… Jesse Hall, unsung hero of the war against terror, is
entwined in Veris’, Brody’s and Taylor’s extended, informal family, but has never understood why. She
isn’t a vampire and can’t time travel. Yet they seem to like her—everyone except Aran, who is never
there. Aran is busy with his burgeoning career in Washington and building a life away from the confines
of the family. As a time jumper, he will never be “normal”, but he lives his life as humanly as possible
while milking time for everything he can. Both are content. Sort of. Yet time travel defines their lives
and when Jesse’s latest house-sitting assignment sends her to Arlington, time itself ensares them in
dangerous complications and they must work together to unsnarl themselves… This book is part of the Kiss
Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time
Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 3.5: Kiss Across Time Box One 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss
Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 6.5: Kiss Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss
Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0:
Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed
Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever The characters and events in this series are interconnected from book
to book. Reading the books in order is strongly encouraged. [*Short stories and novellas featuring the
characters and situations in the Kiss Across Time series]. A Vampire Time Travel Romance Novel ___
Praise for The Kiss Across Time series Cooper-Posey's writing is always brilliant. There's something
fascinating and cerebral about a Kiss Across Time story that's more than your usual fantasy-time-travelstory. Creative and Amazing! I really love how original Tracy manages to be in a genre where everything
seems to have been written. I loved reading this rich, complex and interesting tapestry of interwoven
lives and loves. GOLD! More compulsive reading for the Kiss Across Time series! Cooper-Posey is a master
storyteller, but how she manages to create these elaborate interconnected storylines that flesh out
character development is incredible. I haven’t read a book in this series that I don’t like. ____ Tracy
Cooper-Posey is a #1 Best Selling Author. She writes romantic suspense, historical, paranormal and
science fiction romance. She has published over 100 novels since 1999, been nominated for five CAPAs
including Favourite Author, and won the Emma Darcy Award. She turned to indie publishing in 2011. Her
indie titles have been nominated four times for Book Of The Year. Tracy won the award in 2012, and a SFR
Galaxy Award in 2016 for “Most Intriguing Philosophical/Social Science Questions in Galaxybuilding” She
Page 11/23

Read Free Kiss Across Chaos Kiss Across Time Book 10
has been a national magazine editor and for a decade she taught romance writing at MacEwan University.
She is addicted to Irish Breakfast tea and chocolate, sometimes taken together. In her spare time she
enjoys history, Sherlock Holmes, science fiction and ignoring her treadmill. An Australian Canadian, she
lives in Edmonton, Canada with her husband, a former professional wrestler, where she moved in 1996
after meeting him on-line.

Frozen Heart, Melting Kiss
When several visiting students disappear in the woods of Transylvania, Professor Bryan McAllister,
believing that a dark cult is at work, joins forces with psychologist Jessica Fraser to find them, and
they come face-to-face with an ancient evil.

Kiss Them Goodbye
A handsome bachelor and heir to a vast fortune, Miles Wellesley journeys to England to buy horses for
his Colorado ranch and strikes a bargain with Sir John Pembroke--that he will marry Pembroke's strongwilled spinster daughter in exchange for a prized thoroughbred. Original.

Kiss Across Chaos
An inspiring tale of a teenagers quest to beat all odds, Kiss the Lines is a story of never giving up.
At 21-20, the crowd was going wild, and Payal waited for the noise to subside before embarking on the
all-important point And then, in a flash, it happened Thirteen-year-old Payal is on the threshold of
becoming a junior badminton champion when she suffers an accident that causes partial retrograde
amnesia. She loses all memory of the last two years, including her badminton past, and settles down to a
normal teenagers life. But the sport is her destiny and four years later, it beckons once more. Payal
decides to take the challenge, but does she still have what it takes? Will coach Purabs mantra of kiss
the lines change her life forever? And will the ones she loves support her on the path to glory? An
inspiring tale of a teenagers quest to beat all odds, Kiss the Lines is a story of never giving up. Have
a dream? Make it come true!

Selected Poems
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AWAKENED BY A KISS Laura Fairleigh needs a husband. If she is to keep a roof over her siblings’ heads,
the prim rector’s daughter must wed by her twenty-first birthday. When she finds a mysterious stranger
with the face of an angel and the body of Adonis unconscious in the forest and with no memory of his
name or his past, she decides to claim him for her own. Little does she know that her fallen angel is
really the devil in disguise. Sterling Harlow, the notorious rakehell known as the “Devil of
Devonbrooke,” awakens to the enchanting kiss of a lovely young woman who informs him he is her long-lost
betrothed. With her sun-kissed cheeks and smattering of freckles, she looks every inch the innocent, but
her curves possess a woman’s allure. When she assures him he is the perfect gentleman, he wonders if
he’s lost his wits as well as his memory. He would have sworn he was not a man to be satisfied with mere
kisses—especially from lips as sweet and luscious as Laura’s.As he attempts to uncover the truth before
their wedding night, A Kiss To Remember ignites a passion neither of them will ever be able to forget.

Kiss of Fury
A sizzling hot, erotic story more than 1,500 years in the making…. When Taylor Yates, a former history
professor and expert on Arthurian Britain, kisses Brody Gallagher, lead singer of a death metal band and
1,500 year old vampire, their lives are forever changed. When she kisses Veris, Brody’s equally old
vampire lover, all three of them become inextricably linked: mind, body and soul, throughout time.
Experience a unique and beautiful love story with Taylor, Brody and Veris on an intense, soul-stirring
journey through history. Discover a fresh take on romance. Surrender yourself to a Kiss Across Time.
Reader Advisory: This time travel novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and explicit sex
scenes. Do not read this book if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space continuum was
restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal
time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss
Across Chains 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss
Across Seas 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.5: More Time Kissed Moments* (Upcoming) [*Time Kissed Moments are
short stories, novellas and collections that featuring the characters and situations featured in the
Kiss Across Time series.] The series has ongoing storylines and characters. Reading the books in order
is recommended. A Time Travel Vampire Romance Novel __ Amazon #1 Bestseller, Vampire Romance Amazon #1
Bestseller, Paranormal Romance Amazon #1 Bestseller, Time Travel Romance Night Owl Romance Reviews
Reviewer’s Top Pick [She] has created characters that are engaging, unpredictable, outrageously funny
and down-right appealing to readers who will steal their hearts. The Romance Studio I think you’ll be as
entertained and affected by the chemistry between the characters as I was. A fast-moving romance that
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spanned several lifetimes and included a paranormal aspect that was a fun and totally unexpected
surprise. Whipped Cream Erotic Romance Reviews This was a great story with wonderful and surprising plot
twists. The chemistry between the three is tangible. Siren Book Reviews Paranormal erotic romance
doesn’t get any more creative than [this]. Romance Junkies __ Tracy Cooper-Posey is an Amazon #1 Best
Selling Author. She writes romantic suspense, paranormal, urban fantasy, futuristic and science fiction
romances. She has published over 80 novels since 1999, been nominated for five CAPAs including Favourite
Author, and won the Emma Darcy Award. She turned to indie publishing in 2011. Her indie titles have been
nominated four times for Book Of The Year and Byzantine Heartbreak was a 2012 winner. Faring Soul won a
SFR Galaxy Award in 2016 for “Most Intriguing Philosophical/Social Science Questions in Galaxybuilding”
She has been a national magazine editor and for a decade she taught romance writing at MacEwan
University. She is addicted to Irish Breakfast tea and chocolate, sometimes taken together. In her spare
time she enjoys history, Sherlock Holmes, science fiction and ignoring her treadmill. An Australian
Canadian, she lives in Edmonton, Canada with her husband, a former professional wrestler, where she
moved in 1996 after meeting him on-line.

Kiss Across Chains
He must find a way to be evil. To save Veris’ and Brody’s son Aran from sex traffickers, Neven Zoric
must step into the life of his alter ego in this timeline. Kristijan Zoric is a hardened crime boss
Neven doesn’t understand. Worse, Neven must fool Kristjan’s lethal, ruthless lieutenant, Remi De
Sauveterre, a vampire who survived the French Revolution and now gives no quarter. Then Kristjan’s
estranged, bitter wife arrives in Serbia. London McCallum wants nothing but her freedom from the vile
tyrant that rules her life—only he’s not as hateful as she remembers… Reader Advisory: This time travel
novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and explicit sex scenes. Do not read this book if
frank sexual language offends you. The time-space continuum was restored to order at the end of this
book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across
Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 3.5: Kiss Across Time Box
One 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas
6.5: Kiss Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across
Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss
Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever The characters and
events in this series are interconnected from book to book. Reading the books in order is strongly
encouraged. [*Short stories and novellas featuring the characters and situations in the Kiss Across Time
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series]. A Time Travel Vampire Romance Novel ___ Praise for Kiss Across Worlds: In a nutshell, there is
a LOT of action, as well as some head spinning discussion of time travel across different timelines. Ms.
Cooper-Posey always makes you think while reading her stories. This is #7 in the series, but there is no
“just another episode” to be found here. Wow, again Wow. I swear this author must be a time traveler
because this story is filled with such awesome details. I don't think I even got up for water! And as
always with Cooper Posey's characters they feel so real that its easy to get pulled in to their world
for a while. The writing is superb and the story is really interesting. This is one series that I'm
going to have to read the rest of. I loved Remi with his hints of vulnerability along side his bad
persona. Time traveling, human trafficking and a desperate race against evil. I can never get bored with
this series. Everything is so interesting and mind blowing. I've been following Tracy Cooper-Posey for a
while now, and she never disappoints. Damn, she can write! To start with, I love history, I'm an
academic historian, and her books are really well documented. What a great book, I just loved it. It's
like being on a roller coaster, the action never stops and the time travel details are awesome. The
characters are wonderfully developed and believable. The suspense is very real and I lost a lot of sleep
reading this book lol The chemistry between the three main characters is off the charts and I can't say
enough about the steamy sex screensphew!

Kiss Across Blades
Food to heal his soul… Shy and vulnerable Maya Hartney has one great passion—cooking. She's turned her
greatest pleasure into a thriving business, and nothing fulfills her more than delighting her clients.
Until she's hired by taciturn workaholic Will Thomas to cater a charity dinner…. Only, where Will's
concerned, Maya can do no right! The solution? Sign him up for one of her cookery courses and force the
man to fall for her food. A week, one-on-one, cooking and tasting, proves to be a lot more intense and
emotional than either of them are expecting! And it comes with a delicious new taste sensation…a kiss….

Kiss Across Deserts
In a city of shadows… Orlando Landucci knows all too well what darkness lies beneath Florence's dazzling
splendor. And when his beloved sister is torn from him, he will stop at nothing to avenge her death.
…only a kiss can light up the darkness But from the moment he lays eyes on innocent Isabella Spinola,
something inside him shifts. She is the kin of his sworn enemy, yet he feels compelled to protect her.
With every forbidden kiss Orlando's sense of betrayal deepens, so when the time for vengeance comes,
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will their bond be enough to banish the shadows forever? "McCabe's story charms readers." —RT Book
Reviews on Running from Scandal

The Kiss of Gold
Serena Allen has taken refuge at her uncle's country house ever since a scandalous seduction left her
reputation in tatters. But her aunt has never given up hope of making a match for her and is delighted
when the handsome, aristocratic Julien Clermont arrives at Boulton Park expressing an interest in the
earl's famous butterfly collection-and interest of a different kind in Serena. Serena herself views the
guest with misgivings. Can a man be too charming? And can it be coincidence that important foreign
documents entrusted to the earl have begun to disappear and reappear in odd places? Julien is indeed on
a top-secret-and personal-mission, one that prevents him from disclosing his real identity to Serena.
But the truth will out, and with it comes a devilish choice-betray the lovely, quick-witted woman who
has won his heart, or risk forfeiting his own life. . .

White Hot Kiss
Cortland Jamison, a member of CIAs elite ZODIAC strike team, is charged with highest priority missions
in Afghanistan, Zaire, post-Perestroika Russia, Colombia and the US. In addition to fighting against the
Soviets, Jamison rescues a deep cover CIA agent and his family from renegade soldiers in Zaire;
confronts a brutal Russian mafioso outside Moscow; and finally matches wits with a powerful Colombian
drug lord and his murderous bodyguard. The story includes at its core the US Presidents wife and his
closest advisor. A significant role is also played by four Missouri brothers who use blackmail and
muscle to become major political power brokers and partners with the Colombian cartel.

Kiss Across Worlds
The late Kenneth Rexroth (1905-1982) is surely one of the most readable of this century's great American
poets. He is also one of the most sophisticated. Like William Carlos Williams, he honed his writing to a
controlled and direct language. His intellectual complexity matches Wallace Stevens, his polymath
erudition Ezra Pound. He is first among our nature poets. His love poems and erotic lyrics are
unsurpassed. Rexroth's Selected Poems brings together in a single volume a representative sampling of
sixty years' work. Here are substantial passages from his longer poems: The Homestead Called
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Damascus(1920-1925), begun while the poet was in his teens; the cubist Prolegomenon to a Theodicy
(1925-1927); the philosophical masterpiece The Phoenix and the Tortoise (1940-1944) and The Dragon and
the Unicorn (1944-1950); and the meditative The Heart's Garden, The Garden's Heart (1967). The shorter
poems were originally gathered in In What Hour (1940), The Art of Wordly Wisdom (1949),The Signature of
All Things (1950), In Defense of the Earth (1956), Natural Numbers(1964), New Poems (1974), and The
Morning Star (1979).

Time Kissed Moments
Where is Rafael? Rafael is missing, with not a trace of him to be found, not even on the Timescape. In a
volume of interconnected short stories, snippets and conversations, Veris’ extended family of vampires
and time jumpers comes together in unexpected ways, united by their need to find Rafael and get him
back. Reader Advisory: This time travel ménage romance collection features at least two super-hot alpha
vampire heroes, multiple sex scenes, including anal sex and MM sexual play. Do not read this book if
frank sexual language and sex scenes offend you. The time-space continuum was restored to order at the
end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0:
Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 4.0: Kiss
Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 7.0: Kiss
Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0:
Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed
Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever The characters and events in this series are interconnected from book
to book. Reading the books in order is strongly encouraged. [*Short stories and novellas featuring the
characters and situations in the Kiss Across Time series]. A Vampire Time Travel Romance Collection ___
Praise for More Time Kissed Moments: Cooper-Posey's writing is always brilliant. There's something
fascinating and cerebral about a "Kiss Across Time" story that's more than your usual fantasy-timetravel-story. Smart characters, smart writing, smart dialog if you're a fan of the series, you'd be
smart to pick up "More Time Kissed Moments." It's a fascinating book of past and present with all its
cruel, intriguing, captivating, loving, and at times humorous events. Creative and Amazing! I really
love how original Tracy manages to be in a genre where everything seems to have been written. Some of my
favorite parts are (1) the humor! Gap-tooth@suckerville.com. Really!!!! Ha! and (2) the time travel part
of the story and the explanations in regard to the loops which were astounding and told in a logical,
well thought out manner. I loved reading this rich, complex and interesting tapestry of interwoven lives
and loves. This is definitely a must-read book within the series and not a short story mix that you
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could choose to leave out of the series. GOLD! More compulsive reading for the Kiss Across Time series!
Cooper-Posey is a master storyteller, but how she manages to create these elaborate interconnected
storylines that flush out character development is incredible. This is like “Behind the scenes”, “The
making of” and “out-takes” all wrapped in one! We get deeper glimpses into the characters, explanatory
scenes and delightful vignettes of characters from this stellar series. The first opening story in this
book had me laughing out loud. I haven’t read a book in this series that I don’t like. Starts out with a
bang! Couldn't put it down. It's a whole lot of fun. Kept me riveted from the 1st page. It is like a
colorful mosaic growing in depth and complexity with every addition. Simply marvellous!

Bread-and-cheese and Kisses
Read Deborah Cooke's posts on the Penguin Blog. Alexandra Madison has discovered an invention that could
change the world. When her partner is murdered and their lab destroyed, Alex knows she has to rebuild
her prototype in time Donovan Shea knows the Madison project is of dire importance to the ongoing
Pyr/Slayer war. So when he sees Alex being followed by a Slayer, he reacts and defends her, never
imagining that she’s his destined mate As Slayers close in on their prey, Donovan knows he’ll surrender
his life to protect Alex—and lose his heart to possess her

Kiss the Sky
The Devil's Kiss
Sitting atop a hill overlooking the surrounding countryside, the Ravenhill School is a bastion of
exclusivity, offering the children of the nation’s first families a magnificent education and a refuge
from the harsh realities beyond its ancient cloisters—until the first student is found dead, upside down
in a campus garbage can. When the body count rises, it becomes clear that Ravenhill has been invaded by
a serial killer with a particularly gruesome appetite for display, each successive slaying more
grotesque than the last. As the clues multiply, panic grips the environs of Ravenhill, and expert Nick
Fowler is called in from out of town to break the case. From the school’s administrator who wants to
keep the crimes under wraps to the police who resent an outsider’s intrusion, Nick’s investigation isn’t
sitting well with the locals. As Nick draws closer to penetrating the killer’s twisted mind, he soon
becomes a target. And when the murderer plants a series of taunting clues for Nick, he must tread
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carefully if he hopes to avoid a psychopath’s deadly trap. “Latches on to you . . . and won’t let go. .
. . Eastburn has a truly diabolical mind . . . this book funnels you to death and horror with the
frightening inevitability of a physical law.”—D. Keith Mano, author of Topless

Kiss Across Time
When dying becomes an act of love. It is four years since Taylor and Brody almost lost Veris during the
First Crusade. Now they know how to control time jumps, they have settled into a very nearly perfect,
nearly human life, raising their daughter Marit. When Brody defies Queen Tira to protect Marit, the
three of them jump back three days in time to collect evidence the queen set up Brody for a drug bust in
retribution. The jump sends them back to Brody’s personal nightmare: Sixth century Constantinople. While
Brody survives as a flogged slave, Taylor masquerades as the wife of an aristocrat and searches for
Brody. They must wait for Veris to find them before jumping home and Taylor watches each brutal chariot
race, wondering if this will be Brody’s last. Brody once died in the Hippodrome and he is human this
time, too… Reader Advisory: This time travel novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and
explicit sex scenes. Do not read this book if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space
continuum was restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across
Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed
Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra
Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across
Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss
Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever [*Time Kissed Moments
are short stories, novellas and collections featuring the characters and situations featured in the Kiss
Across Time series.] The series has ongoing storylines and characters. Reading the books in order is
recommended. A Vampire Time Travel Romance ___ Top Ten Bestseller, Alternative History A phenomenal job
weaving present-day and history in a seamless, silken web. Honestly, there’s nothing I didn’t like about
this title. It took me up and down the roller coaster of emotions. It’s smokin’ hot!!! —That’s What I’m
Talking About Man, this series is rocking my socks off. This time traveling vampire menage never gets
old. —Reading the Paranormal This series is a keeper for me and a must read for fans of time travel,
vampires and ménage à trois. —The Jeep Diva The absolute love between the three is so detailed that you
feel like you could actually know these people in real life.—Vampires, Werewolves & Fairies, Oh My! I
was so caught up in this book I was in tears…It was just heart wrenching. —Cocktails and Books
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Patterns of Chaos Omnibus #2
History doesn’t always repeat. Sometimes, it destroys. To protect everyone she loves from the threats of
their greatest enemy, Sydney flings herself back in time to eleventh century Egypt, where she meets a
very human Alexander. Her arrival causes the death of the knight who would have drawn Alex to Jerusalem,
and destroys a chain of events which ends with Sydney, Rafe and Alex meeting in the twenty-first
century. Alexander is not the reasonable, dedicated healer she knows. His family actively work to stymy
Sydney’s plans. Even though she is a prisoner and a mere woman, Sydney must find a way to restore
history despite their resistance. Discover Alexander’s dark past in this riveting exploration of
time…and love. Reader Advisory: This time travel novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and
explicit sex scenes. Do not read this book if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space
continuum was restored to order at the end of this book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across
Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed
Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 3.5: Kiss Across Time Box One 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts 5.0: Kiss Across
Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 6.5: Kiss Across Time Box Two 7.0: Kiss Across
Worlds 7.1: Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss
Across Blades 10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed
Moments* 12.0: Kiss Across Forever [*Time Kissed Moments are short stories, novellas and collections
that featuring the characters and situations featured in the Kiss Across Time series.] The series has
ongoing storylines and characters. Reading the books in order is recommended. A Time Travel Vampire
Romance Novel ___ Praise for Kiss Across Seas Absolutely LOVED Kiss Across Seas! It’s the attention to
detail in the scenes that are set in the past that has gripped me from the beginning. Definitely a can’t
miss addition to the series. Amazing! Sydney, Alex, and Rafe combine to make a spicy grouping.
Absolutely loved this book. Loved it, loved it, and loved it. Grab and read. I'm totally addicted to
these fantasy vampire series. Hard to put down. The characters are real, believable, interesting and
complex, and Cooper-Posey really knows how to tell a cliff-hanger story. Wow, Wow !!! This story was
just amazing. I liked it so much the first time I read it, that I immediately read it again! Well, this
book blew me away. Time travel has always been an interesting concept, but Cooper-Posey takes it to
another level because her stories arc over an entire series - and over several centuries. I LOVE IT!!!
This series just keep getting better and better. This is not light reading. This is thoughtful,
provoking and so engrossing you feel like you are a part of the action. Oh, my! This is the best story
yet. What a brilliant read, love the storyline and the characters and all the time travelling. I was so
terrified reading this book I felt like I was right there with the characters it was so vivid.
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Spend all your kisses, Mr. Smith
Warriors of the Rift Once a generation, the rift between the paranormal world and the human world opens,
allowing supernatural entities to cross. Vampire, demon, or shapeshifter, they can save the world-or
send it spiraling into chaos. Half-demon, half-human, Nix de la Fuente is accepted by neither and
mistrusted by both. Determined to prove she's more human than not, she devotes herself to solving crimes
between the world's mortals and its most unsavory undead. But her latest case brings her face to face
with the one vampire she could never resist . . . Called in to investigate a string of violent murders,
special agent Tobias Caine isn't interested in rekindling his relationship with Nix. Yet one look and
the vampire knows his need for her is as strong as ever. Once, their all-consuming passion nearly cost
Nix her fragile hold on her humanity. Now, as their hunger for one another intensifies, exposing them to
an unimaginable danger, it could cost them both their lives.

A Stranger's Kiss
They must go back in time because history says they already have. A secret cipher inside an ancient seal
insists Rafe and Sydney travel back through time to Powys, the most powerful kingdom of old Wales, but
when they jump back they are separated. Rafe finds himself in Powys, scribe to the king. Sydney is in
the land of the Lady of Mercia, alone in a time she doesn’t know. The two must find a way back to each
other across the warring kingdoms, while Alex tries desperately to help them, from eleven centuries into
the future… Kiss Across Kingdoms is immensely imaginative and incredibly ingenious, an unforgettable
tale with engaging, unpredictable, outrageously funny and down-right appealing characters who will steal
your heart and bring you back for more soul-shaking love that time cannot erase. Grab your copy of the
latest installment in this enthralling and eagerly awaited series today! Reader Advisory: This time
travel novel features two super-hot alpha vampire heroes, and explicit sex scenes. Do not read this book
if frank sexual language offends you. The time-space continuum was restored to order at the end of this
book. Promise. This book is part of the Kiss Across Time paranormal time travel series: 1.0: Kiss Across
Time 2.0: Kiss Across Swords 2.5: Time Kissed Moments* 3.0: Kiss Across Chains 4.0: Kiss Across Deserts
5.0: Kiss Across Kingdoms 5.1: Time And Tyra Again* 6.0: Kiss Across Seas 7.0: Kiss Across Worlds 7.1:
Time And Remembrance* 8.0: Kiss Across Tomorrow 8.1: More Time Kissed Moments* 9.0: Kiss Across Blades
10.0: Kiss Across Chaos 11.0: Kiss Across the Universe 11.1: Even More Time Kissed Moments* 12.0: Kiss
Across Forever [*Time Kissed Moments are short stories, novellas and collections featuring the
characters and situations featured in the Kiss Across Time series.] The series has ongoing storylines
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and characters. Reading the books in order is recommended. A Vampire Time Travel Romance ___ Praise for
Kiss Across Kingdoms The intensity of the romance between the three is not to missed I like how the book
paints the story in your mind. As usual Tracy has delivered another amazing story. In my view Tracy is
by far one of the best writers of our time I was anxiously waiting for Alex, Sydney, and Rafael to
continue their story, and WOW, was it worth the wait. I have been on tender hooks waiting for this book
to be released - I just love this time travel series It's a unique twist to the time traveling genre As
a historical fiction junkie, I had a blast reading this tale. I will admit I am enthralled by her
genius. It never ceases to amaze me how elaborate Tracy's writing is. This is a tale of love, strength,
bravery and time traveling in a wonderful and bloody setting. Loved this one! I never try to out guess
the direction Tracy's books are going to take me The chemistry and devotion between not only Sydney and
her two hot vampire lovers but between Rafe and Alex always leaves me breathless.

Mythos Academy Bundle: First Frost, Touch of Frost, Kiss of Frost & Dark Frost
Time And Remembrance
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